
WATER / WASTEWATER UTILITIES 

  

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Steve Parker, City Manager 

 

From:  Timothy J. Howe, Director – Water / Wastewater Utilities 

Through: Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager          

Subject:        FM 20 and Hannah Heights 12-inch Water Line   

Date:           February 6, 2024 

 

At the request of the City of Seguin, K Friese & Associates, LLC. prepared a professional 

engineering service proposal for engineering related to the FM 20 and Hannah Heights 12” water 

pipeline project of approximately 8,300 linear feet to loop the existing 12-inch at SH 123 along 

the east side of the Woodside and Hannah Heights neighborhoods. This project is prescribed as 

part of the 2022 Water Master Plan and is designed to improve service to the existing developments 

as well as provide adequate capacity for the parcels immediately south and east. The scope of work 

includes both engineering design and construction administration. 

 

The funding source is Utility Bonds. Staff recommends acceptance of this engineering proposal in 

the amount of $594,672.00 and will be available to answer any questions at the Tuesday, February 

6, 2024, City Council Meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


